[image: image1.png]


[image: image4.png]



[image: image5.png]&

&) v |€] hitp:/jwebfronter.comjsthelensirivingtonprimaryjindex.shiml o (][ #2] [ ] |89 Live search

Fle Edt Vew Favortes Tods el

x Google [G Vo @ B+ | 2 bookmarks Epoblocked | Check v § Autolik v | ok (o Sendtow O settings
S Favorites | 55 ] Fres Hotmal £ b Sice el v

| @rovngton primary Schocl © B) I & - Pagev Safetyv Tooks< @

GIRVingtion|Primary School XX

.
Usemame T

JIIRHARARR

i
Primary School -

bone @ et Voo i -





[image: image6.wmf][image: image7.bmp]
[image: image8.wmf]
[image: image9.png]





[image: image10.png]





[image: image14.emf]
[image: image11.png]



[image: image12.jpg]



[image: image13.png]


 















                                                                                                      [image: image2.png]


[image: image3.png]



Rivington Primary School


Newsletter


www.rivingtonprimary.co.uk








Friday 27th November 2015








November:





30th		Y4 Swimming


		Rec trip to Central Station


December:





1st	Toy & Book Sale


2nd	Coffee morning


8th	KS1 Christmas performance 2pm


9th	Christmas Dinner


	KS1 Christmas performance 6.30pm


11th	Foundation Stage performance


14th	Y4 Swimming


15th	KS1 Christmas Party


16th	Y3 & Y4 Christmas Party


17th	Y5 & Y6 Christmas Party


18th	School nurse drop in-8.30am


End of term	





January:





5th		Schoo re-opens, 8.45am





We are grateful to everyone who supported out Christmas Coffee Afternoon.


Thanks to:


all who donated items for the stalls


those who helped set up and manned the stalls on the day


all who came and enjoyed the fun


Santa and his elves


all the children who entertained and help run the activities





We made an amazing £1314.15 which will fund extra projects through the year.





Reminder: please make room for Santa by bringing us your toys and books for Tuesday’s toy sale. 





Christmas Parties





Christmas parties will be taking place on the afternoons of Tuesday 15th, Wednesday 16th and Thursday 17th December. A letter has been sent out confirming what day each class will have theirs. Also we need to know if your child will be staying for lunch on this day or going home to get changed.


Please make sure you fill your slips out and return them with the amount of £2.20 which will pay for your child’s party box.





Thank you





Weekly Attendance Awards


Week commencing 16th November 2015





Congratulations to our Y5 class who had 99.7% attendance - a great achievement.





Year 4 also won our SMART TROPHY. 


A big well done to them.
























































IF THERE IS A SAFEGUARDING ALLEGATION ABOUT A MEMBER OF STAFF OR A VOLUNTEER CONTACT


Miss G Chalk


Or


Mr C Halliwell





IF THERE IS A SAFEGUARDING ALLEGATION ABOUT A MEMBER OF STAFF OR A VOLUNTEER CONTACT


Miss G Chalk


Or


Mr C Halliwell





Parents Coffee Morning





On Wednesday 2nd December from 9am our parents will be holding another Coffee Morning.


All parents/carers are welcome and there will be plenty of refreshments and cake.


This is your chance to get to know other parents and find out what’s happening in school.





Well done to Charlotte Kenny and her dance team. They have danced their way into the ‘That’s Showbiz’ finals and will be performing at The Blackpool Opera House in January.





Good Luck from all at Rivington Primary.





Please remember that when bringing your children to school and picking them up cyclists should always dismount.


























We are still collecting tokens for Tubs4Tablets. If you have any at home please send them in to school.


Thank you





Our Choir will be singing at


Tunza’s Christmas Market





An event for all the family at


The Tunza Centre


Boundary Road


St Helens


(behind Linacre Plant Hire)


Only 50p entry & children go free





Sunday 29th November 2015


11.00am – 3.00pm





Café serving seasonal food and drinks


Variety of Stalls


Pilkington Musical Theatre Company


Santa’s Grotto (£3 a visit)


Entertainment


Face Painting


Fun for all the family


Christmas Raffle


Plus visits from “Tunza the Lion” & a Disney Princess


Featuring the children from Rivington Primary School Choir singing seasonal songs.





Pick up a Christmas bargain or two… in aid of Tunza’s Pride and The Tunza Centre





Christmas Performance





Years 1 and 2 will be acting out this year’s Christmas performance of


 ‘Baubles A Tree-mendous Nativity!’





Performances will be held on Tuesday 8th December at 2pm and Wednesday 9th December at 6.30pm. Only 2 tickets per child per performance will be allocated initially. However, if we do have any left over, we will issue them on a first come first served basis.





Please note that children under 12 are not allowed to attend the evening performance. If you will be bringing children with you to the afternoon performance they will need a ticket.


Please make sure you have your tickets with you on the day of the performances as no-one will be admitted without one.





Thank you for your support.








SCHOOL WEBSITE ADDRESS www.rivingtonprimary.co.uk

